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Welcome! Are you new?

the catholic identity subcommittee of our parish school encour-
aged families to have their children prepare for the blessing of 
candles on Candlemas by coloring this printable image and light-
ing the blessed candles as part of prayer time within the home 



Dear Friends in Christ,

At almost every Mass at Prince of Peace we pray together:

Lord, send us priests.

Lord, send us holy priests.

Lord, send us many holy priests.

I first came across this prayer when I was living in Paris at my parish there, Saint

-Eugene, which, like Prince of Peace, had a flourishing liturgical and spiritual life.  

I was amazed at the sheer number of vocations to the priesthood and religious 

life that the parish had produced, and it was not because of anything other than 

being authentically Catholic.  You may not know it, but we have a number of 

young men and women who are considering a vocation to the priesthood and 

religious life here at Prince of Peace.  

Father Matthew Gray, the Director of Vocations for the Diocese of Charleston, 

is scheduled to be with us this weekend as we celebrate the Feast of the 

Presentation of Jesus/Purification of Mary, and has spent part of this week with 

our kids, encouraging them to consider a vocation to priesthood and religious 

life.

It is a very difficult time in the Church’s history to set out on a life like this.  It 

requires heroic virtue, courage and wisdom, but, as I see so many of our young 

people grow up here, I have no doubt many saintly vocations can come from 

our own ranks.  Parents, don’t pressure your kids into going off to the convent 

or a seminary, but do encourage a culture of vocation at home.  Holy families 

will yield holy children; happy families will instill happiness in their children.

If you get a chance, please say an extra prayer for Fr Gray’s important work to 

promote priests for South Carolina, and take a moment to greet him and let 

him know how you are praying for him.  Somebody’s got to take my place at 

this altar in your parish church someday.  I hope to die with my boots on, like a 

good priest, but we need men to come in after me and keep this wonderful 

parish going.  And to think that young men and women formed here at our 

parish can influence the future of our Church is really exciting!

Letter from our Pastor

1 Church

2 Christ the King Adoration Chapel

3 PAC (Parish Activity Center) & PAC Classroom

4 Guadalupe Hall

5 School & School Offices (Lourdes Hall)

6 & 7 Parish House, under the protection of Our Lady of Fatima

8 KofC Building

9 Pope Francis House

10 Walsingham Hall

Parking Lots 11, 12, 13 and 14

As of 24 January, our parish has received 178 gifts totaling 

$721,855 (over a 5 year campaign) which is 55% of the 
target set by the Bicentennial Campaign. It's not too late to 

give! 

Many of you have inquired about the process for 
making payments so we wanted to provide you this 

update: 

 If you made a pledge, you may have received a Pledge 
Reminder notification, This is not a bill; it is simply a 

reminder notice, Payments may be made on the 
schedule that best suits you, If you have any questions 

re­garding this reminder, you may call the
Anne Durney at the Diocese at 843-261-

0437 or adurney@charlestondiocese.org.

 Parishioners who set up pledges that are not credit 
cards or direct debit payments will receive reminders 

with a pre-addressed return envelope at the schedule 
selected. Payments will be mailed to Catholic Commu-

nity Foundation of South Carolina, Bicentennial Cam-
paign Office, PO Box 31257, Charleston SC 29417.

 If you provided information for automatic credit card 

payment or bank withdrawal, those payments are 
being processed on or around the 15th of the month 

according to the schedule you requested, You will not 
receive monthly pledge reminders or return enve-

lopes, 

 In case you still want to make a pledge, you can always 
call Tyler Murphy at (603) 493-8460, or the Bicenten-

nial Office at (854) 222-3994.
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sunday, 2 feb

presentation of the Lord (OF year A)

purification of the blessed virgin mary 

(EF)

monday, 3 feb

st ansgar (OF)

st blaise  (OF & EF) 

tuesday, 4 feb

weekday  (OF)

st andrew corsini (EF)

8a Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS)

10a Mass & Procession Noreen O’Connor+(FMG)

12.30p EF Mass & Procession For the People of 

the Parish (FCS)

6p Mass Loretta Cantrell+(FJD) 

No Mass

7p Novena

6.30p Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS)

7p Confessions

wednesday, 5 feb

st agatha (OF & EF)
thursday, 6 feb

st paul miki & companions (OF)

st titus  (EF)

friday, 7 feb

weekday  (OF)

st romuald (EF)

8.30a Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS)

5p Confessions (FCS)

7a Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS) 12p Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS)

saturday, 8 feb

st jerome & josephine bakhita (OF)

st john of matha (EF)

sunday, 9 feb

fifth sunday in ordinary time

(OF year A)

septuagesima sunday (EF)

prayer requests 

All those serving our country, Gena Cunning-

ham, Julie Mallory, Bridgitte Gunnells, Wrenn 

Calcutt, Jim Bannister, Stephen Wiltberger, 

Lillie Nesbitt, Kevin Stainton, Doris Pratt, Ron 

Schichtel, Sarah Williams, Kenneth Price, Joan 

Rohaley,  Jackie Andrejack, Deacon Bob Smith, 

Shannon Harkins, Gloria Dussich, Genny Khars, 

Rose Schillaci, Kristina Murphy, Kenny Sajous, 

Laurie Taylor, Tony Scachetti, Carl Jones, Jack-

ie Fiedler, Louise Krug, Rita Herd, Bob 

Sebenick, Mary Schoen, Ann O'Dea, Joan Snoad 

Emily Stapinski, Luigina Warga, Jennifer Pfaffl, 

Karina Smith, Tammy Lopez and Mary Jean 

Heap

3.30p Confessions (FCS) 

5p Mass Judith Rodgers+(FCS)

8a Mass Deceased Members of the Perone Family (FCS)

10a Mass Ed Rauch+(FCS)

12p EF Mass Zona McGuirt+(FCS)

6p Mass For the People of the  Parish (FJD) 

Prince of Peace Community Calendar            

Please contact the Parish Office to request a name be added to the prayer list. 
We will leave names on the prayer list for two weeks, unless requested otherwise. 
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Fraternus is a mentoring program for boys from 6th 

to 12th grade run by the men of the parish 18-99yo! 

All men are invited to mentor, regardless of whether 

they have a family member in the program.  The men 

form a brotherhood of Christian men seeking virtue 

and invite the young men into that brotherhood. 

• 6th-12th graders are invited to join Frat Nights 

on Wednesdays from 7-8:45pm in the PAC 

To learn more, contact Paul Pizzuti at 864.501.8954 

or fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org

We’re thrilled you’re part of our parish family: Ken-

neth & Joan Warnshuis and Justin & Katie Williams 

and Family.

Consider being an usher/greeter at one of our many 

masses! Contact Marco De Maria at 864.414.3090 

or at mad4jen@msn.com to discuss how you can 

help us with this important ministry.

• Ladies Lunch Bunch will meet at Grand China 

Buffet in Greer on Wade Hampton Blvd on 

Tuesday, 11 February at 1130a. RSVP to Dor-

othea Jones at 864.268.3354.

• All men of the parish and their friends are invit-

ed to breakfast and fellowship on Thursday, 6 

February at 8a at Denny’s on Wade Hampton 

Blvd. For more information, call Don Foertsch at 

864.268.3810.

Happenings & Needs

Are you a Mom seeking community from other 

Catholic Moms? Join the Facebook group: Upstate 

Catholic Moms to connect with Moms online, receive 

invitations to spontaneous events, and more! 

• During the school year, this group meets on cer-

tain Fridays from 9.30a-11.30a for a rosary, Gos-

pel reading, coffee and socializing in Parish House

• Upcoming dates: 7, 14 & 28 Feb

Learn more via Annie: hokiegirl17@yahoo.com

St Faustina (of the Divine Mercy devotion) said that 

for every Holy Hour spent adoring the Most Blessed 

Sacrament, God will bestow a special grace to every 

man, woman and child on earth from God’s good-

ness and love.

The Guild of St. Thomas Aquinas Adoration Ministry 

asks all to take the next few weeks to prayerfully 

consider adopting a weekly hour with the Lord in 

the Blessed Sacrament. One may choose an hour of 

urgency or share an hour with another ador-

er. There are options for those who are unable to 

commit weekly; please ask one of our Lead-

ers. Questions are referred to Lisa at 864.508.7123.

Our Lord can never be outdone in generosity. As 

He once promised St Margaret Mary Alocoque: 

"Those who adore The Sacred Heart of Jesus in the 

Most Blessed Sacrament, I will write his name on My 

Heart--never to be erased!"

envelopes #373 $14,131

loose cash $7,829

electronic deposits #29 $6,774

total sunday offertory $28,734

weekly budget needed $25,000

surplus/(shortfall) $3,733

st vincent de paul society (not provided by svdp)

All hours are available for 

adoption, but please consid-

er the following (*urgently 

needed): 

6p Mondays

3a*, 9a & 1p* Saturdays 

9p* Sundays

Contact Lisa Buss to obtain 

the code to the door at 

864.508.7123. The code is 

not available by email.

Questions? adoration@princeofpeacetaylors.org.
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Our parish is hiring someone to work a full time po-

sition serving in roles of Sexton & Maintenance. 

The ideal candidate would be a self-starter, inde-

pendent worker, and with great attention to detail. 

Must at least 18 years old, able to lift 50+ pounds 

and work on ladders. Preference given to candidates 

with basic plumbing, painting and electrical skills. 

Training provided. Contact Phil Head with questions 

by phone at 864.420.4888 or email your resume to 

directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

A limited number of 2020 Greenville Attractions 

Dining & Value Savings Guides are available for $20.  

Funds raised support the Carol Tonon Scholarship 

Fund, available to students attending our parish 

school. Call Cheryl Wargo at 864.879.7671! 

Tax statements will be mailed on 11 February 2020 

to those who gave to the parish.

Please pray with us! Novena of the Miraculous Medal 
of the Virgin Mary is said every Monday night 7p-
7.15p in the adoration chapel. 

Happenings & Needs 

• First Holy Communion Retreat (required) 
will be 29 February 8.45a-12.15p. 

• Notre Dame Glee Club will be here the even-
ing of 11 March to sing!

• Confirmation Retreat (required) will be 14 
March (all day). 

• Understanding Human Trafficking is 7 

March at 7p with guest speaker, Beth Messick, 

Executive Director of Jasmine Road and special 

guest, Lt Governor Pamela Evette

• St Joseph Celebration will be Thursday, 19 

March. Mass will be at 6p. 

• POPArt Party, a parish and school gala, Satur-

day, 25 April at Thornblade Club (Southern Gar-

den theme)

• Corpus Christi, 14 June, EF Mass will be at 

12.30p

• Totus Tuus 2020 will be 12-17 July. Registra-

tion opens in February. Potluck on 15 July!

Check out our award-winning parish school! Tours 

for grades K4-8th are available at your convenience 

by scheduling with Tammy Lopez at 864.331.3911. 

Parents desiring Baptism for their children must at-

tend a Baptism Class. The next class will be held on 

Thursday, 13 February at 6.30p in Parish House 

Conference Room. Questions? Contact Deacon Gus 

at 864.420.0497 or baptisms@princeofpeacetaylors.org.

On the anniversary of Roe v Wade, our parish 

school children processed from Mass to our Memo-

rial for the Unborn singing the Litany of the Saints.

100 copies of the Ascension Lenten 

Companion (Year A, for personal 

Lenten reflection) are available for 

$6 each. This daily prayer resource 

will help readers discover what it is 

that God is offering them this com-

ing Lent. Each day, you’ll get a 

word, a scripture passage, a short 

meditation, and a prayer 

prompt. These will guide you to re-

discover a lived personal relation-

ship with God as you journey through Lent. If you 

would like a copy, please email Maria 

at maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org. Checks 

can be made payable to Prince of Peace Catholic 

Church. Available while supplies last.
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Happenings & Needs

We're offering access to Formed On Demand to 

all of our active parishioners! When you register at 

formed.org/register, use code GYYF72.  The parish 

receives your name/confirms your status. Then, you 

receive FREE access to our subscription service of-

fering access to thousands of studies, films, audios, 

and ebooks. Discover great digital media from over 

40 of the best Catholic content producers including 

the Augustine Institute, Ignatius Press, the USCCB, 

Catholic Answers, EWTN, St. Paul Center, Marian 

Press, Sophia Press, FOCUS, and many more. 

For men only:

• All men are invited to join a study of Acts meet-

ing on Tuesdays at 7p in the Middle School Build-

ing. For questions, contact Michael Thompson at 

864.449.7845. 

For women only:

• All women are invited to a study meeting on 

Wednesdays at 7p in the Middle School Bldg on 

the Mysteries of the Rosary, a Blessed Is She 

study. Contact Angela Calabro with questions. 

For adults:
• All adults are invited to a 24-week study of Jeff 

Cavins’ The Bible Timeline presented as an im-
pressive video-series with workbooks and discus-
sion led by Angela Calabro on Thursdays from 7-
9p. The study will last through 2 April 2020 and 
workbooks are $40 each. Contact Angela to re-
serve your copy. Scholarships available. 

We have put a hold on Mass intentions being said at 

Prince of Peace until further notice. However, we 

can accept Mass intentions to be said in the Holy 

Land. The Mass stipend is $10 and goes to the Chris-

tians in the Holy Land. We will submit them on the 

first of every month and will provide a Mass card. 

However, we do not know exactly when the Mass 

will be said. Forms are in the literature rack in the 

Narthex and in the Parish Office. 

Donations toward the sanctuary lamp, bread 

& wine, flowers, and music remain open! 

Cursillo is an apostolic movement in the Catholic 

church in which men and women grow and maintain 

a close relationship with Christ. 

• Men & women attend a regular Second Saturday 

Ultreya Mass at 5p with a delicious potluck din-

ner after in the Knights of Columbus House.  

Contact Joe Valitchka for more information: 

864.386.1393 or jvalitchka@gmail.com.

Fr Smith will guide our parish through reading St 

Francis de Sales' Introduction to the Devout Life 

with a homily series for the first half of 2020. If you 

don't already have a copy of the book, Fr Smith rec-

ommends the Images Classics version because the 

translation is the most reader friendly (any transla-

tion will work). Read at your own pace!

The purpose of a recollection is to help participants 

sanctify their ordinary life in and through their work, 

family, and recreational activities. In the spirit of 

Opus Dei, the next Recollections are:

• Men: Friday, 14 February at 7p; reception to fol-

low in the Parish House.

• Women: Saturday, 15 February at 9a; reception 

to follow in Parish House.

Join us in praying for those couples in our parish fam-

ily celebrating a wedding anniversary! Blessed Karl &

Servant of God Zita, pray for:

• Kris & Angélique Cardella, 6 years on 1 February

• David & MaryEllen Cervetti, 24 years on 10 February 

• John “Sweet Tea” & Gina Dorminy, 7 years on 10 February

• David & Anne Richardson, 13 years on 10 February

• John & Nancy Yacobi, 65 years on 10 February

• Jonathan & Kelly Burgess, 13 years on 17 February

Send us your anniversary! Email Kylee at 

communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

The prayer shawl ministry meets the third Friday of 

the month at 10a in the Parish House. All are wel-

come! Questions? Contact Jeanette Kripinski at 

864.801.3078.
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Happenings & Needs

We're dreaming of Building a Bright Future at 

Prince of Peace Catholic School! This year, tuition 

and fees cover approximately 81% of the education 

cost per student. The remaining 19% comes from 

fundraising efforts. And, are thrilled to report we’ve 

exceeded our fundraising goal thanks to a $20,000 

grant from Toyota USA & Toyota of Greer. 

Every gift of any size matters! Donors are rec-

ognized at the level of their Annual Fund giving. 

Prince of Peace Catholic School is a qualified non-

profit under IRS code 501c3. A tax receipt will be 

provided upon receipt of your donation.

Donate online using the option below or drop off 

your donation at our parish school: 

https://ppcs.ejoinme.org/annualfund20192020 

Our Latin Mass community invites everyone to join 

their First Sunday of the Month Potluck after the EF 

12n Mass. Bring a dish to share and enjoy being part 

of this vibrant group! Contact Tracey Mershon at 

traceymershon63@gmail.com with questions.

All youth ages in 9th-12th grade are invited to partic-

ipate in CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) on Sun-

days at 7p in Parish House! Contact Stephanie and 

John at cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org. 

The Archives Committee is collecting pertinent 

items for posterity. Our first goal is to compile a col-

lection of all of the church picture directories. If you 

have a copy that is in good shape to contribute, 

please send an e-mail to escheumann@yahoo.com! 

6 Feb is the Feast of Paul Miki and Companions (the 

Japanese Martyrs). On the heels of a great conver-

sion of the Japanese people by St. Francis Xavier, St. 

Paul Miki and his companions began their work of 

tending to the Catholic churches and converting the 

Japanese pagans. While at civil war the new ruler ex-

ecuted St. Paul Miki and his companions and burned

down 130 Catholic Churches and banned all Chris-

tians from the country. This is a great day to order 

Japanese take-out (or make a simple hibachi style stir 

fry) and discuss the fortitude and courage of mission-

aries and martyrs and how they are still in existence 

today! 
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Happenings & Needs

Everyone is invited to join us on Wednesday, Febru-

ary 5 from 4-8 pm at Panera Bread on Haywood 

Road (708 Haywood Road, Greenville) for Spirit 

Night! Panera Bread will donate 20% of all sales 

mentioned in support of Prince of Peace Catholic 

School.

In order to receive credit for your sale (dine-in, car-

ry-out, or drive-thru orders), please make sure to 

present the flyer (paper or mobile copy) when or-

dering (posted on parish website blog at 

princeofpeacetaylors.net and below) . The more 

people you invite, the more funds we can raise to 

benefit our school!

Thank you to both the parish & school for your tre-

mendous support of Birthright Greenville across the 

month of January. Your donations of diapers, blan-

kets, wipes, shampoos and more directly supports 

local women who chose life in the face of an un-

planned pregnancy. Great work! 

3 February is the Feast of St. Blaise. Made a bishop in 

the early fourth century, he chose to live in a humble 

cave instead of the bishops mansion. He was a physi-

cian and performed many miraculous healings. At his 

arrest a woman laid her child, who was choking on a 

fishbone, at his feet. The child survived but St. Blaise 

was sill beheaded. He is known as the patron saint of 

choking and ailments of the throat. On this day, ei-

ther at mass or at home by the head of the house-

hold a blessing of each persons throat with candles 

can be made saying, “Through the intercession of St. 

Blaise, bishop and martyr, may God deliver you from 

every disease of the throat and from every other ill-

ness: In the name of the Father, and of the Son, and 

of the Holy Spirit.” For dinner serve fish! 
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Contact Us 

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

       

Phil Head Director of Administration 864.331.3908 directorofadministration@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Mark Pulley Director of Finance/Bookkeeper 864.331.3907 bookkeeper@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Maria Rauch Parish Secretary 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria R. about facility reservations and requesting Anointing of the Sick prior to surgery or when gravely ill

Angela Calabro Director of Catechesis & Evangelization 864.331.3905 angela.calabro@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Angela about marriage preparation (call at least 6 months in advanced of proposed wedding date)

Maria Barontini Pastoral Associate for Children’s Catechesis 864.331.3919 maria.barontini@princeofpeacetaylors.org

*contact Maria B. about first confession, first communion, and confirmation

Alan Reed Director of Music 864.331.3904 alan.reed@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Emily Sigmon Pastoral Associate for Youth & Children's Music 864.331.3952 emily.sigmon@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Elizabeth Wilson Organist 864.331.3906 elizabeth.wilson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Steven Cunningham Principal 864.331.2145 principal@popcatholicschool.org

Tammy Lopez Office Manager 864.331.3911 tammy.lopez@popcatholicschool.org

20s-30s-40s group (Advent) Thomas Connelly 864.501.8954 facebook.com/groups/20s30s40s 

Basketball Maria Rauch 864.331.3901 maria.rauch@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Cub Scouts/Boy Scouts Harry Grilliot/Marty Yigdall 864.423.6541 Pack259.SC@gmail.com 

Communications Director Kylee Jean Heap 864.266.8843 communications@princeofpeacetaylors.org

CYO (Catholic Youth Organization) John & Stephanie Lasitter cyo@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Foster Families Sara Hinson 864.434.8725 holyfamilysociety@princeofpeacetaylors.org 

Food & Financial Assistance St. Vincent de Paul Society 864.331.3937

Fraternus Paul Pizzuti/Thomas Connelly 864.501.8954 fraternus@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Knights of Columbus 9184 John Olson 864.354.5680 gk.kofc9184@gmail.com

Natural Family Planning Kristie Killough 864.243.7800 

Respect Life Tanya Wersinger 864.979.1856 tanya.wersinger@gmail.com

Sick & Homebound Mark Thompson 864.630.0606

Spiritual Direction Lisa Buss spiritualdirection@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Widows/Widowers (BOUNCE) Jean Casey 864.268.7554

Fr. Christopher Smith Pastor 864.268.4352 frsmith@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Fr. Richard Tomlinson Parochial Vicar 864.268.4352 richard.tomlinson@princeofpeacetaylors.org

Deacon Robert Smith Deacon 864.908.7047 dbcsmith@aol.com

*contact Deacon Bob about declarations of nullity

Deacon Gus Suarez Deacon 864.420.0497 gus.suarez@princeofpeacetaylors.org
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Diocesan & Other Parish News

Needing food shouldn't require compromising well-

ness or dignity. That's what we love about Catholic 

Charities Greenville pantry, which is truly a mini-

grocery store experience where clients can shop 

with wellness as a focus - stocking their grocery carts 

with meats, fruits, vegetables and grains.

Can you serve as a shopping buddy volunteer in their 

pantry (2300 Old Buncombe Rd, Greenville, SC 

29609) on Tuesdays (anytime between 12-4) and/or 

Thursdays (anytime between 12-6)? The shopping 

buddy volunteers go around the pantry with a client 

to assist in selecting meats, fruits, vegetables, and 

grains. And, the shopping buddy helps the client to 

their car with food items.

If interested in being a shopping buddy (or helping 

with administrative tasks, data entry, sorting/

stocking), schedule a tour and orientation (1-1.5 

hours) with Gracie Ortiz, Catholic Charities Regional 

Coordinator for the Upstate, 864-331-2626 and 

gortiz@charlestondiocese.org. This orientation/tour 

helps folks discern what is the best fit for them.

Byzantine Liturgy is at 3p on the second and fourth 
Sunday of each month at St Rafka’s Maronite Catho-
lic Church on Hwy 14.

FREE MOVIE NIGHT AT OLR! Our Lady of the Ro-

sary Respect Life Ministry will show the movie, 

“Unplanned” in Guadalupe Hall on Saturday, 22 Feb-

ruary, 2020 following the 5p Mass. Since the Hall can 

only accommodate 100 people, please call to make 

your reservation to Annette Burgess (864.772.9020).

St Rafka’s monthly pasta dinner will be Thursday, 6 

February 5.30-7.30p. Menu will be spaghetti and 

meatballs, tossed salad, dessert and tea. Adults are 

$10 and children $5. 
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